
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
2nd December 2022 
 
Class 5 / Class 7 Teachers 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As of January 2023, there will be changes to the teaching staff which will affect Class 5 and 
Class 7. 
 
Mr Taylor and Mrs Hayes will both be leaving Mapplewell Primary School to embark on new 
adventures in their lives. We would like to take this opportunity to thank them both for all their 
hard work, time and effort and wish them the very best of luck. 
 
As both members of staff are currently part time teaching it has given us the opportunity to 
appoint a single class teacher who be based in Class 7. We are delighted to introduce Mrs 
Atherton to the teaching team. She will be joining us for transition on 8th and 9th December.  
 
Miss Clayton will be joining with Mrs Short to teach Class 5 from January 2023. Transition 
opportunities will be built in before we break for the Christmas Holidays for Class 5 pupils to 
work with her. 
 
Both Miss Atherton and Miss Clayton will be available for a ‘Meet the Teacher’ event after 
school on Friday 9th December, where you are welcome to pop into class to get to know them 
more. 
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding in this matter and I am confident you will join us 
in wishing Mrs Hayes and Mr Taylor all the best. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs G Padfield 
Headteacher 
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